Friday 13th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

[ would like to start by saying a big thank you to all the parents for their continued support in these ever
changing and challenging times. As most of you will be aware we hosted the Parent Teacher consultations this
term via telephone. You should all have had an opportunity to talk to your child’s class teacher to discuss your
child’s progress this term.

Below is a link for the parent questionnaire, your views are important to us and help us to understand your
experiences of the school and also help us indicate how to support your child to ensure the best possible
outcomes.

The questionnaire will close on Friday 4th December 2020

hitp://perspective.angelsolutions.co.uk/diagnostics/Survey.aspx2link=c8c0d 128-1151-4fd4-
bb4f-bc0b387d2ebb

Yours Sincerely
Mr John Turner

Head of school

On behalf of Winhills Primary Academy (part of the DLPT)



